
   
 

   
 

 

Coming in January 2022, The 

Children’s Cabinet, through funding 

from the American Recovery Plan 

Act (ARPA), will be opening the 

Nevada Strong Start Child Care 

Services Center. Two physical 

locations, one in Reno and one in 

Las Vegas, as well as 

a virtual Services 

Center, will serve as a 

one-stop-shop that 
connects all types of 

providers with 

services and systems.   

 

The purpose of the 

NV Child Care Services Center is 

to bring together partner 

organizations from both the public 

and private sectors under one roof. 

Together, we will create systems 

that are aligned, coordinated and 

centered on meeting the needs of 
child care providers and families.  

 

Child care providers of all types, 

including center-based, home-

based and Family, Friends and 

Neighbors (FFN), will have one 

location to access resources, 

supports and information needed 

to operate their business and 

provide the highest quality 

care available to the 

children and families they 

serve.  
 

Support for child care 

providers includes: 

training, quality 

improvement, small 

business administration resources, 

networking, behavioral and health 

referrals for children, child care 

subsidy resources, educational and 

professional development grants, 

small business loans, early 

childhood substitutes and many 
more!

  

   
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

For more information on the Nevada Strong Start Child Care Services Center, please contact Mary 
Buchmann at mbuchmann@childrenscabinet.org  
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